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Get Ready to Reach the World
If you would like to participate in overseas, cross-cultural 
work, plan to join our GCC international ministry training 
program called “LAUNCH”. If interested, come to the 
information meeting on Sunday, August 28th upstairs in the 
Life Center, immediately following 2nd service.

August 28th
After second service

esl@  	
gracearlington.com

We Want YOU On Our ESL Team!
We want YOU to join the ESL team! Don’t miss out on this 
exciting gift, blessing and ministry to the nations right in our 
own backyard.  Our training day is Saturday,  August 27th , so 
don’t wait! You can sign up by email, or text 817-760-6767!

August 27th
8:45 am–3:00 pm

steve@ 	
gracearlington.com

Baptisms
Have you accepted Jesus as your Lord and Savior and been 
baptized? If you have not taken this important step in your 
faith journey, you will have an opportunity to do so on August 
28th. Please fill out the online form and a pastor will reach 
out to you.

August 28th
Both services

gracearlington.com
/baptism

Minstry Fair Recap
Our Ministry Fair last week was a huge success! We saw 53 
GCC ministries come together and share with our church 
family what they are all about. We want to celebrate having 
over 480 new sign-ups from people saying yes to serving 
here at Grace. We can’t wait to see how the Lord blesses 
each of you for your obedience and willingness to serve!

Surprised By Grace
Do you want to improve at hearing the voice of God and 
experience the healing that comes when He speaks to your 
situation? Curt Joens, Amanda Clothier, and Ed Gish will 
be sharing about Scripture memorization, devotionals, the 
names of God, and more. Please register with the QR code 
so we can pray for you by name!

August 19th
7:00–9:00 pm
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Discovering GHOP 
Discover what the Bible says about talking to God, hearing 
from God, other spiritual gifts and more in our semi-
annual three week class held by the Grace House of Prayer, 
beginning August 28th. We’ll pay for half of your lunch, so $15 
gets you three weeks of food after church. Register with the 
QR code and we’ll see you there!

August 28th
12:30–2:00 pm

WOG Fri-Yay Night —“Praise and Worship”
Join us for our f inal Fri-Yay Night of the summer on August 
26th at 6:30 pm. We’ll meet in the gym to enjoy a cool treat 
with sweet friends and then transition to the GHOP for 
praise, worship, and prayer. Bring a joyful and prayerful 
heart and remember, nothing is impopsicle with God! Please 
register online by August 24th. Childcare is available by 
advance RSVP only.

August 26th
6:30–8:30 pm

gracearlington.com
/women

Great Commission Bible Study
August 31st
7:00 pm

Do you know what Jesus has planned for this planet? Do you 
know what part he’s invited you to play in these plans? If you 
are interested in understanding God’s plan for the nations 
from Genesis to Revelation, plan to join us each Wednesday 
beginning August 31st in the Worship Center at 7:00 pm.

steve@ 	
gracearlington.com

Hope & Healing Miscarriage Ministry
August 28th
After second service

Have you been devastated by miscarriage and/or loss of a 
baby and feel like there is no hope? Miscarriage can often be 
a silent grief, but you don’t have to be alone. There is hope 
and healing! Join us Sunday, August 28th after 2nd service in 
the Loft to discuss a small group that will run this fall. Lunch 
will be $5 and childcare is available. Please contact Iris at 
miscarriagehope@gmail.com for more information.

gracearlington.com
/miscarriage


